
Minutes     Goshen Township Zoning Commission         Meeting

7:00PM      Township Hall  December 6, 2005

The regular meeting of the Goshen Township Zoning Commission was called to order by 
Chairperson Nancy Middleton. Everyone stood for the pledge to the flag. Members present 
were: Nancy Middleton, Jim Poe, Scott Chasteen and Wendy Moeller. Members absent 
were: Matt Powers and Andy Pyott.
***Jim Poe made the motion that the Board accept the minutes of the October 4, 2005 
meeting as presented. Nancy Middleton second-motion carried.

New Business

Case #226
*** Jim Poe made the motion that the Board accept the application from Donald and Connie 
Bunch for a zone change request from R-1 to R-6, if applicable. The case will be heard on 
January 3, 2006 at 7:00PM. Scott Chasteen second-motion carried.

Adjournment
*** Jim Poe made the motion to adjourn. Wendy Moeller second-motion carried.

_____________________ Respectfully Submitted,
Zoning Commission Member

Sandra Graham, Secretary
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